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Contract approved for Nemaha Co NE. jail addition

(KLZA)-- The Nemaha County, Nebraska Commission has approved a contract
for the construction of a two-story addition to the county law enforcement
center..

The contract with AHRS Construction of Bern, Kansas is for nearly $1.55 million.

Brent Lottman provided a copy of the contract to the County Attorney for review
and approval.

Commissioners voted last week to authorize the Commission Chairman to sign
the contract, provided the County Attorney approves the contract.
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